My name is Carl M O'Donnell of district 19 and I am writing in opposition to SB816/HB1257.
This past year Maryland Gun stores faced several bold attacks from criminals. Instead of
sympathy we are discussing new burdens for them. Please listen to local FFL license holders and
collaborate with them in pursing criminals. All too often FFLs report suspicious and disqualified
potential buyers only to go unanswered by law enforcement. These new bills are attacking the
victim rather than supporting local business owners. Please pass an unfavorable review of this
bill.
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